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William Foster Elementary School  
 

Principal Notes:               May 1, 2018 

 

The past few weeks the students in grade 3-5 have been taking the end of the 

year/AIR tests. The students have worked hard this year and we are all very proud of 

them and their efforts!     

 

As the weather is changing and the school year is winding down, if a student’s 

behavior is not acceptable, they will be excluded from end of the year activities. 

Please continue to talk with your child about appropriate behavior at school.  

 

End of the year showcase will take place on Friday, May 11th from 1:30-2:30.  An 

informational flyer will be coming home with the details for this event.   

 

PTA Meeting on Tuesday, May 15th @ 6:00pm, will be the last PTA meeting of the 

year.  PTA will also host a family kickball game on the field later that night, with 

food and refreshments. Please be on lookout for an information sheet from the PTA.    

 

All Pro Dad’s breakfast will take place on Friday, April 18th at 7:15am in the gym.   

 

Field Day will take place on Monday, May 21st. Rain Day will be Tuesday, May 22nd.   

 

Board Meeting will be held on Monday, May 21st at 6:00pm at Elmwood.   

 

Last day of school for students will be Thursday, May 24th. There is no late start on 

the last day of school doors will open at 7:55am. Report cards will be going home 

with the students at the end of the school day.  

 

As we come to the end of the school year, we would like to thank everyone who is 

part of our William Foster Community. We could not do the great things we do 

without your support and effort! Last, make sure your student is reading and 

practicing their math facts over the summer!   

 

 

Go Bulldogs! 

        

 

Sean Patton Principal  

cc:  Jill Frimel, Assistant Principal  

 

 

 


